
 
Council: Tuesday, 8 April 2014 
 
Non-Executive Business Item: Councillor Brian Coleman 
 
Membership of the Local Government Association 
 
Council notes its' current membership of the Local Government Association 
which currently costs the Council taxpayer £60,000.  
 
Council further notes its membership of London Councils and believes 
membership of that organisation is sufficient to deal with the Council's Political 
lobbying and representation needs. 
 
Council resolves to give the LGA the required 12 months notice and to 
withdraw in 2015. 
 
 


